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SOCIAL SECURITY

April 6, 2011

Christopher Oglesby

The Arc of Texas

8001 Centre Park Drive, Suite 100
Austin, TX 78754

Mr. Oglesby,

This notice is in response to your April 4, 2011, message concerning the final, amended
changes to the Arc of Texas Master Pooled Trust. The March 31, 2011 amendments to
Trust Il and Trust IV fulfill SSA’s request to correct certain trust language per our earlier
correspondence dated January 5, 2011, February 15, 2011, and the email dated March
30, 2011. Both trusts are exempt pooled trusts under section 1917(d)(4)(C) of the
Social Security Act. SSA will continue to exempt SSI beneficiaries’ sub-accounts in
both trusts from SSI resource counting rules.

Thank you again for your cooperation on this important matter. If you have any
questions regarding this notice, please contact me at 214-767-1195 or email me at
reba.collins@ssa.gov.

Sincerely, ,
Reba Collins
SSI Program Expert

Dallas Region 1301 Young Street Dallas, TX 75202-5433



